
 

 

EAST MANCHESTER TOWNSHIP  
Board of Supervisors 

April 23rd, 2014 
 
Present:  Chairman Steven H. Gross, Jr., Vice-Chairman David L. Naylor, Supervisor Barry E. 
Rudisill, Attorney Andrew Miller, Dave Gentzler, Manager/Secretary/Treasurer, Engineer Byron 
Trout, Zoning Officer Jon Beck, and 8 citizens. 

At a regular meeting held at the Township building, Chairman Steven H. Gross, Jr. called the 
meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
The Pledge of Allegiance was given to the Flag of the United States of America. 

 

 Motion by Supervisor Rudisill, second by Vice Chairman Naylor, to approve the 
minutes of the meeting of April 8th, 2014.  All members voted aye; motion carried.   
 
Public Comments 
            Resident Joel Klinedinst noted that speed tables would control speeding on 
Meetinghouse Rd. The speed/radar trailer is ok, but when it is removed, they continue to speed.  
   
  
Proposed Ordinance Amendments Review  
       The Board reviewed proposed ordinance amendments that were prepared by staff and 
Planning Commission. After comments and discussion the draft will be revised by Solicitor 
Miller.  
Motion by Chairman Gross to submit the proposed ordinance amendments to York 
County Planning Commission for review and comments. Second by Supervisor Rudisill. 
All members voted aye; motion carried.  
 
Line Painting 
Motion by Supervisor Rudisill to award the 2014 Line Painting Contract to D.E. Gemmil 
for $28,835.60. Second by Vice Chairman Naylor. All members voted aye; the motion 
carried.  
 
  
Motion by Chairman Gross, second by Vice Chairman Naylor, to pay the bills as 
presented.  All members voted aye; motion carried. 
 
 
 
Motion by Chairman Gross, second by Supervisor Rudisill, to adjourn.  All members 
voted aye; motion carried.  The meeting adjourned at 9:50p.m.   
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
      Dave Gentzler, Secretary   


